
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Rentfrow [mailto:lrentfrow@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 6:46 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Protect West Hayden Island 
 
Please save what natural areas we have left. Hayden island is a precious gem with native flora and fauna 
that add to the beauty of our area.  
 
Sent from my iPad 
13668 sw Michelle court 
Tigard Oregon 97223 
 


